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            HELLENIC REPUBLIC
    MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
EMBASSY OF THE HELLENIC REPUBLIC
                  IN PRETORIA








    Pretoria, July 12th, 2023







           Ref.: A.P.F.: 084.3/2/AS 369 



        To: «NMI Toyota Centurion (email: Reino.VanWyk@nmi.co.za)».  
Subject: "Invitation for the submission of an offer for the purchase of a new official vehicle”.

The Embassy of Greece in Pretoria, bearing in mind the provisions of Law 4412/2016, as amended and in force, is considering the purchase of a new official vehicle, Toyota brand, with the following specifications:
· Model: Fortuner

· Type:  SUV
· Fuel: Diesel
· Transmission: Automatic
· Capacity: 5
This purchase will only take place via trade- in of the Embassy’s (second) official vehicle (KIA Sportage 2.0 Auto, 2017). 

You are kindly requested to submit your offer directly to the official email- address of the Embassy: gremb.pre@mfa.gr. 








     The Ambassador








    Georgios Aravositas








Minister Plenipotentiary A’ 

